
We sent out a 
questionnaire to our 
local community and 

staff

We will share the drafted plan with people who 
have said they are interested in reading it to make 

sure it includes what has been said to us

We will write the first draft of the 
plan to help people with 

additional needs receive the care 
and support they need whilst in 

hospital

The plan will be approved by our 
Board of Directors.

We will review the 
feedback and make  
changes if needed

June 2023 October and November 2023

February and March 2024

April 2024

May 2024

July 2024 September 2024

We held meetings to 
understand what is 

important to vulnerable 
people when receiving 

health care

We will take a revised version of 
the plan to our Vulnerable People 

Assurance Committee

We are 
here


